
 
 
 
Dear Jenn: 
 
Thank you for your request to hold your Camp Fire Snohomish County 
 fundraiser at your local Fred Meyer Store(s). As you may know, Fred Meyer is a major 
supporter of many nonprofit organizations and programs in the western United States. 
 
Your request has been reviewed, and we are happy to inform you that it has been 
granted for the following dates and locations from January 12th through February 18th, 
2024. 
 

688 7 Alderwood Cheryl Tuttle 425-787-4900 
457 7 Bothell Jennifer Spence 425-398-7000 

95 7 Everett Paul Braun 425-348-8400 
180 7 Lynnwood Nate Hoff 425-670-0200 
209 7 Marysville Lauren Cross 360-653-0700 
458 7 Mill Creek David Webster 425-357-2000 
210 7 Monroe David Barger 360-805-8100 
681 5 Snohomish Jason Souza 360-563-3700 

 
 
Please check-in at the customer information desk upon arrival.  If you must cancel or 
reschedule, please call the Store Manager. 
 
You may setup your display table/signage at the designated location specified by the 
Store Manager. Please do not impede the flow of traffic of customers entering or exiting 
the store. Sales may only be solicited when customers exit the store and walk by your 
display area. You must stay within 5 to 6 feet of your table at all times. Adult supervision 
is mandatory. Raffle ticket sales are not allowed. We expect that the representatives 
from your organization will conduct themselves in a courteous manner.  
 
Attached is a form that needs to be completed due to accounting rules. Please return 
the form to me at carrie.callor2@sfdc.com. 
 
 
Best of luck, 
Carrie Callor 
Fred Meyer Corporate Affairs 
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